
December 20, 2021 

VIA E-MAIL AND FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Earl Taylor, Executive Director 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
C/O Ectory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor  
Nashville, TN 37243 
tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Re: Notification of Consummation of Intermediate Change of 
Control of BCM One, Inc., Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc., 
and BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. 

Docket No. 2100114 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

Please be advised that the transfer of control referenced in a notification submitted to the Public 
Utility Commission in a filing dated October 8, 2021,1 was consummated on December 16, 2021. 

The entities involved in the transaction are BCM One, Inc., Wholesale Carrier Services, Inc., and 
BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
undersigned counsel. 

Sincerely, 

Todd B. Lantor 
LUKAS, LAFURIA, GUTIERREZ & SACHS, LLP 
8300 Greensboro Drive, Suite 1200 
Tysons, VA 22102 
Phone: (703) 584-8678 
E-mail: tlantor@fcclaw.com
Counsel for BCM One, Inc., Wholesale Carrier Services, 
Inc., and BCM One Group Holdings, Inc. 

1 A supplement to the notification was submitted to the Commission on November 12, 2021. 
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